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KIPP ACADEMY LYNN PUBLIC CHARTER SCHOOL AND 
KIPP ACADEMY BOSTON PUBLIC CHARTER SCHOOL 
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE
Wednesday May 22nd | 9:30 AM

The meeting of the Development Committee of KIPP ACADEMY LYNN PUBLIC CHARTER SCHOOL and  KIPP ACADEMY BOSTON PUBLIC CHARTER SCHOOL (collectively, the “Schools”) convened on Wednesday May 22nd from 9:30-10:00 AM via Zoom, held in compliance with open meeting law, at which a quorum of the committee members was present.  
The following Committee members attended by Zoom: Mike Gaburo, Nikki Barnes, Becca Root, Mike Kendall, Danielle Boudreau
Additional participants: Stephanie Pierre-Louis

The following committee members were not present: 

Becca Root called the meeting to order at 9:32 and presided throughout the meeting. She ascertained that sufficient Committee members were present at  the meeting, and that, accordingly, a quorum existed.

Minutes captured below-- be sure to capture who spoke and details of the discussion as much as possible!
1. Mike Kendall moved to approve October Development committee notes, everyone else agreed. 
2. Becca led an icebreaker “where are you going on your next vacation”
3. Becca moved the group through the development dashboard and state of fundraising. KIPP MA will hit their goal for the 2024 fiscal year. 
4. Mike Kendall mentioned that the board giving is unacceptable and he will say something ahead of the next board meeting
5. Stephanie mentioned that we should really consider doing a fundraising event at KIPP MA to encourage board members to bring their networks in and bring in more donors
6. Nikki discussed what’s next for KIPP MA, exploring growth opportunities, and that Becca is transitioning from her role. The KIPP Foundation will be supporting our development team next year.
7. Becca closed out the meeting


Becca Root moved to close out the Wednesday May 22nd Development Committee Meeting at 9:59

__________________________________ 
Committee Chair Signature 
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